Sir Derek Jones KCB Ysgrifennydd Parhaol Permanent Secretary



Darren Millar AM
Chair of the Public Accounts Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA

IItt

February 2015

Thank you for your letter of 13 January 2015 about the process for responding to PAC reports. This issue has also been recognised by Welsh Government officials dealing with responses to the PAC. There have been some instances recently when the appropriate approach has not been entirely clear and, as a consequence, I welcome the opportunity to clarify matters with the PAC and the Auditor General for Wales.

I think we are all of the view that some face to face discussion between the Welsh Government, PAC and Welsh Audit Office is the best way forward here. Colleagues in our Corporate Governance Unit have already been in touch with Michael Kay and Richard Harries to arrange a working session in the coming weeks to explore the process. This work will inform our meeting on 04 March.

By this means, I hope we can ensure that the guidance to all participants in this process is appropriate and consistent.

BUDDSODDWYR | INVESTORS MEWN POBL | IN PEOPLE

Parc Cathays • Cathays Park Caerdydd • Cardiff CF10 3NQ

Ffôn • Tel 02920 823289
PS.PermanentSecretary@wales.gsi.gov.uk
Gwefan • Website: www.wales.gov.uk